
Notice 

 

Dear Students, 

 

We will commence June –December 2020 semester with effect from 6th July 2020. 

 

There will be a hybrid lecture delivery system, which means you will have both online and 

physical lectures.  

 

At the moment, campus will be physically open only for students who will be sitting for the 

on campus exam starting from 7th July 2020. Exam time table and registration form would 

be published in due course. 

 

All students should adhere to follow all health checking procedures when entering and 

using the premises. 

 

Any clarification please contact us on 0772665555. 

 

Student Affairs Division. 


